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Previous Committee Information:  As of today, I have not received any information from the previous 
committee chair.  I have been in contact with Andy R and other members in order to retrieve this 
information.  The last committee report was submitted in November of 2017.  I have also reached out to 
previous committee members to see if they have any information for me to start with.   

Literature Requests:  I have been in contact with Karen H and the ISO is going to be sending me all 
literature/information requests for the 2018 Calendar Year.   

Service Opportunities: If you are interested in joining this committee, please feel free to contact me.  
Once I begin to collect information, I will pass it along to the committee members.   

 

The goals of this committee will be reassessed depending on how much information we can obtain.  I 
believe we should have a complete list of active prison meetings as well as active participants in the pen 
pal program.   

 

To all US Trustees: If you have a prison committee in your area’s Intergroup or know of active prison 
meetings in your area, please send me a quick message with the information of that meeting so we can 
start compiling information.  If you (or someone in your area) is a Pen Pal, please also let me know.  Not 
only would I like to document that information, I would personally like to hear how that is going and if 
this committee can be of assistance.   

 

Happy Holidays to all my Brothers and Sisters! 

 

 

 

 


